
Spring 2021 Amendment Package 

Lycoming County Planning Department staff have worked with the Lycoming County Planning 

Commission over the past eight months to develop a package of amendments to address various 

issues in the Lycoming County Zoning Ordinance and the Lycoming County Subdivision and 

Land Development Ordinance including the addition of Event Venues, Personal Storage, Mobile 

Compressors, and Accessory Solar Energy.  Additionally a number of minor changes will be 

made to clarify the ordinance.  The amendments were presented in a public meeting in 

November for feedback from our municipal partners.  The amendments were recommended for 

approval at the January 21, 2021 Lycoming County Planning Commission meeting and sent to 

our municipal partners for comment.  Comments on the proposed amendment may be forwarded 

to Mark Haas at mhaas@lyco.org or by calling 570-320-2146. 

 


